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Welcome to the BIONIC Study Newsletter! We are excited to be launching this tool
to keep our study team up to date on progress and important news updates.
Newsletters will be sent out on a bi-monthly basis.
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QUICK FACTS:

4 8 in 10 women report using medications (prescription or %}% %}
over-the-counter (OTC)) during pregnancy @@ %

OTC medication
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% 67% of these women took at least one OTC

4 68% used medications for acute/short-term conditions (e.g., nausea, UTIs) 5
and 17% for chronic conditions (e.g., asthma, depression) 2

Reference: Lupattelli A, Spigset O, Twigg MJ, et al. Medication use in pregnancy: a cross-sectional, multinational web-based study. BMJ Open 2014;4:e004365.

doi: 10.1136/bmjopen-2013-004365
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We have submitted grants for the following projects:
Funding e CIHR ENGAGE (Aug 2024)

e CIHR BIONIC (Sep 2024)
Announcements e PCORI BIONIC (2024)

Thank you to all who have supported our grants!

Who is who on the BIONIC team?

Scientific Executive Committee
Co-project leads:
Sonia Grandi & Cristina Longo

Scientific Advisory Board Clinical Advisory Board i Engagement & iKT Committee Patient Advisory Board
Scientific Mentors: Robert Platt Ob/Gyn: loel Ray & Catherine Spong Engagement Specialist: Francine Buchanan Patient Partners: 5 Patient Partners
& Anick Bérard Adult Rheumatology: Evelyn Vinet & Project Coordinator: Yanara Marks representing autoimmune conditions
Methods Consultants: Anne S didlting
Broe & Julia Simard Pediatric Rheumatology: Paul Tsoukas Patient Organizations:

Adult Pulmonology: Catherine Lemiére w L
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Dermatology: Meghan Noe o e :

Gastroenterology: Peter Lakatos CPBF ﬁ:wn—m _"-"‘Iunnhulﬁ'l
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Complete this quick survey to let us know what you would like
to see in our next newsletter!

Questions or comments? Reach out to us any time:
Sonia Grandi (sonia.grandi@sickkids.ca)

Cristina Longo (cristina.longo.l@umontreal.ca)
Yanara Marks (yanara.marks@sickkids.ca), or call
416-813-7654 X309361
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